From: Chris Gekas

To: Beverly Duffy

Date: 1/16/08 2:54 PM

Subject: Fwd: Stop The Government Intrusion Into Our Homes

>>> Cathy Graber 1/16/2008 10:22 AM >>>

>>> "Robert K Wilcox" <robkwilcox@aol.com> 1/16/2008 10:21 AM >>>
Robert K Wilcox

4064 Woodman Canyon

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423-4739

January 16, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

It is hard to believe that the government is proposing to put thermostats

in private homes and control them from Sacramento. Have you read BRAVE NEW
WORLD? What's next? A device on our refrigerators to make sure we're

eating as bureaucrats think we should?

This proposal is an outrage to the rights of private citizens. What's

worst, such draconian methods are not needed. Californians already rank
dead last among the 50 states in our per capita consumption of

electricity. The average Californian uses about half the electricity as

the average American, and less than consumers in Luxembourg, Guam, the
Cayman Islands and Aruba.

Stop the expansion of the government nanny state. Oppose the government
controlled thermostats in our own homes.

Sincerely,

Robert K. Wilcox




